
.....,AY 8, 1975 


Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President has accepted with special gratitude the resignation of 
Dwight J. Porter as Deputy United States Representative to the 
International Atomic Energy Agency. He was appointed on May 11, 1971. 

There is no successor to announce at this time. 

The President has accepted with special gratitude the resignation of· 
Lloyd I. Miller 'of Cincinnati, Ohio, as Ambassador to Trinidad and 
Tobago. He was appointed on December 19, 1973. 

There is no successor to announce at this time. 
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